
Public 
Notice

Me Sylvain Choinière

Vice President, Legal Affairs and 

Corporate Secretary

Notice is hereby given that the airport 
improvement fees “AIF” applicable at 
YUL Montreal-Trudeau International 
Airport and which are included in the 
total cost of a plane ticket, will be 
increased as of March 1st, 2024, from 
$35 to $40 per departing passenger, 
plus taxes. 



All revenues generated by the AIF are 
allocated to the financing of the airport 
infrastructures and facility upgrades to 
cope with sustained growth at YUL, 
and to enhance the passenger 
experience.



Notice is given in Montréal, this 
December 1st, 2023.



